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ROUND 1 INTERVIEW 
December 4, 2019 
 
JON RAHM  ( -2) 
 
 
Q.  Thoughts on the round and kind of weird everyone else is worried about the 
Presidents Cup, and you're worried about --  
 
JON RAHM:  Probably the Presidents Cup is what they have in mind, this is a great 
preparation.  We need fast and hard greens.  I can't think of a better place for them to get 
ready.   
 
Well, I mean, you say to talk about the round?  What to say?  Kind of unexpected to have 
the speed of greens we had with how hard it was blowing because my ball moved on three.  
Me and Rosie hit the putts on 1, 2 and 3 and they basically bobbled in, so kind of made me 
lose a little bit of confidence.  But besides that I played great golf, tee to green played really 
good, really solid.  Just couldn't really tell you where the ball was going to go with the putter 
face and it showed, I couldn't make a single putt and the under par scores is purely 
ball-striking. 
 
Q.  Do you notice that the way your game is at the end of the year kind of affects your 
goals?  If you're feeling really good toward the end of the year --  
 
JON RAHM:  No, it doesn't change one bit.  No, it really doesn't change in effect what my 
goals are for next year.  No matter how you're playing, it's over, each one knows what 
they're capable of.  It doesn't affect at all.  At least in my case it doesn't change what I'm 
going to do. 
 
Q.  Obviously the decade is closing and as far as college is concerned, would you 
consider yourself -- where would you rank yourself in terms of players (inaudible?)  
 
JON RAHM:  Ten.  Oh, in college?  Yeah, 11.  Well, it's hard to tell because Patrick went 
three years.  Had he stayed one more year, he might have gotten more.  I'm proud to say I'm 
the best right-hander to play at ASU.  So in college, I wouldn't know.  There's so many 
people that are great in college and had great careers.  Jordan Spieth only went a year and 
a half, Justin Thomas graduated early.  There's so many that graduated early, so it's not fair 
for me to put -- grade myself, but I would say just because of the two Ben Hogans and the 
consistency, yeah.  I was going to say maybe top 5, but being confident in myself, I'll leave 
that out for critics and whoever's evaluating. 
 
Q.  What was the one thing you did in college (inaudible)? 
 
JON RAHM:  Yeah, well, individually or as a team? 
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Q.  Both.    
 
JON RAHM:  Yeah, I got close individually, second and third place and I was leading my 
freshman year.  I had my chance, I tried.  It's not going to affect me going forward, but 
besides Nationals, hard to tell.  One, because luckily I did win conference and I did win 
regionals.  Yeah, conference once, regionals twice.  I would say the one event I wish I would 
have been able to win that I always liked but I never came in quite in a great form but I was 
able to manage was Pasa Tiempo, the Western Intercollegiate.  I know it's a lot of prestige in 
that event and it means a lot in the sense of who designed the golf course and the type of 
golf course it is, right?  So that's the one I wish I would have been able to win.  I think I 
finished top-10 three out of four years and managed to be out there. 
 
Q.  (No microphone.)  
 
JON RAHM:  I don't know him, so without knowing a person, it's hard to give advice.  What 
works for me might not work for him.  What to say?  It is a prestigious award, he was the 
best Rookie of the Year.  Whatever he's done to keep doing it because obviously it's 
working.  It's the advice I would give any golfer honestly if you're playing good and you get 
to, you know, you hit a milestone, just keep doing the same thing, no need to change 
because if you can improve what you have already, you're only going to improve as a player. 
 
 


